
OREGON RV CAMPERS ASSOCIATION 

                               Executive Board Minutes June 5, 2025 
 
The June 5, 2025 Executive Board zoom meeting was called to order at 9:32 

am.  

The Executive Board members present were as follows: Barb & Bill Taylor,  

State Directors; Carol & Don Nedrow, Historian; and Assistant Directors, Steve  

& Mabel Moist, Marion Gilkey, Connie & Howard Morrill, Dee & Dale 

Veenendaal, John & Holly Monahan.  

MINUTES: The minutes from the May meeting were approved as published.  

TREASURER REPORT:  The treasurer report for May was approved.   

OLD BUSINESS:  

Deadline for nominations for Treasurer is June 10th, none so far.  

Rally questions:  Music for Golden Weds taken care of. Steve will bring coffee 

pot for decaf.  

 

NEW BUSINESS:  

Need to elect treasurer and Connie is good to run again, but need to check for 

other nominations with chapter Presidents.  

Bring up participation at rallies with Presidents.  

Only about 50 people so far for rally signed up.  

Big discussion as to who is bringing what to the Rally and what jobs each 

board member has at rally.  

Meeting adjourned at 10:43am.   Respectfully submitted, Steve Moist 


